Tap Club

Tap, tap!—tap. tap! This is the familiar sound
every fall when the girls from the Tap Club hold
their Thursday evening meetings. Creative dancing
to tap music is performed by each member of this
club. As part of their activities this year, the girls
utilized their talents by working on music for the
operetta. “Sweethearts,” and the dance groups were
a major contributing factor to its success. The
club was also used for operetta tryouts. This is one
of Southwesl’s newest groups, and is fast growing
in popularity. If you girls wish to tap your toes
and slim your figures for the latest fashions, look
forward to the fall semester when the Tap Club will
again meet and “tap, swing, tap” to the sweetest
music at Southwest.

The Tap Club is under the direction of Miss Jean
Mueller. Fach year, the club serves a manifold
purpose for its members. First, of course, the girls
enjoy dancing, and enjoy the companionship of-
fered by this genial Southwest group. Second, they
develop skill in creative dancing, with the con-
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comitant valuable personal traits of poise and grace,
Besides these rewards, the club serves the school
by training dancers for operettas. festivals, and
other school functions.

The Tap Club therefore, is a worthy addition to
the roster of Southwest extra-curricular activities.

Miss J. Mueller

Row One: T. Mazzola, B. Robinson, S. Thompson, C. Martin, K. Honer.
Row Two: J. Hoffman, M. Leontsinis, J. Bieser, J. Kinnard, J. Moore, A. Amato, K. Manley, J. Meierhoff.
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